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Statement on: 

Isuzu-GM Joint Development of Next-generation Pickup Truck 

 

 

Tokyo, Jan. 10, 2013 - Isuzu Motors Limited (TSE 7202) and General Motors Company (NYSE:GM, TSX: 

GMM) signed a memorandum of understanding to begin talks on the potential joint development of 

next-generation pickup trucks. 

 

 


